Please join us to celebrate your achievement!

Thursday | May 23rd
Check-in at 8:15 at Ross Library
Walk begins at 8:45am

SENIORS WE WANT YOU TO CELEBRATE YOU!
PLEASE COME IN YOUR CAP AND GOWN.
WEAR YOUR COLLEGE/MILITARY SHIRT
THAT YOU’LL BE ATTENDING AFTER
GRADUATION UNDER YOUR GOWN.

***STUDENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR

PROVIDING THEIR OWN TRANSPORTATION.***

m RSVP Deadline is May 16th, 2024




